
Dear Valued Investors, 

We are pleased to provide you with an update on our compliance with International Accounting 

Standards (IAS) and International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS) as part of our 

commitment to transparency and excellence in financial reporting. 

Overview of Compliance 

As of the current fiscal period, we have fully adopted the latest IAS/IFRS standards and are 

committed to upholding these requirements in our financial statements. Our financial practices 

align with the regulations to ensure our reports present a true and fair view of our financial 

position. 

Recent Changes 

The following updates have been incorporated into our financial reporting: 

• Adoption of IFRS 16: Leases, which has improved our balance sheet representation. 

• Implementation of IFRS 9: Financial Instruments to enhance our risk management 

practices. 

• Provision of detailed disclosures as mandated by IFRS 15: Revenue from Contracts with 

Customers. 

Future Commitment 

We are committed to continuous improvement and will monitor the adoption of upcoming 

standards to ensure compliance thereafter. Our finance team remains vigilant in tracking changes 

and will update our investors in a timely manner. 

Conclusion 

We appreciate your continued support and are confident that our dedication to adhering to 

IAS/IFRS standards will enhance the trust and transparency we share with our investors. Please 

feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns. 

Best regards, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Contact Information] 


